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Berowra to Bowen Bash 
Berowra Public School was invited to sing the National Anthem at the start of Variety's Berowra to Bowen Bash, 
on Sunday 21st August. Both the year 1 and 2 choir and the Senior choir (years 3-6) attended this event – led 
and organised by Mrs Alison Withford.   
Unfortunately, I was unable to attend but I am so proud of all of the children who braved the cold and early 
morning start (7:30am) to represent our school at this event. Many thanks to all children and parents for giving 
up your time for this and especially to Mrs Withford who gave up her time to be with the children. 
Congrats to all – you are amazing! 
 
Book Week Parade 
Many thanks to Mrs Smith and Mrs Lukic for the amazing Book Week Celebrations.   
I was so proud of all of our children; we had 100% involvement of all children K-6.  The children excelled in their 
costumes, creativity and individuality.  The Year 6 children were inspirations and perfect role models for the rest 
of the students.  They joined in and enjoyed every moment of the day.  Their leadership during the Trivia Fun 
also ensured all children enjoyed the afternoon.   
The Year 5 children also displayed great leadership during the Book Parade by leading the classes around. 
Thank you to all parents, grandparents and friends who supported this event. 
Many thanks to Jodi L and her band of parents and teachers (and Michelle – BOOSH) for organising the morning 
tea and sausage sizzle on the day.  
 
Festival of Instrumental Music 
On Tuesday students from our recorder and string groups performed at the Sydney Opera House in the Festival 
of Instrumental Music as part of the massed recorder group – Miranda A (6B), Fiona T (5B), Kaitlyn K (5B),     
Danielle P (5K), Stella M (6B), Shamaya VR (5B), Evangeline M (3R), Anna P (3/4P), Anna JB (6B), Matt S (2C) and 
Emalee P (4G).  To be part of the massed recorders is an honour and a credit to their talent and commitment. 
Fiona T is part of a select group of students performing with the State Recorder Consort at this event as well as 
being part of the massed recorders. Former BPS students Brittany R and Katrina T are also members of the State 
Recorder Consort. 
Congratulations to all of these talented musicians.  Many thanks to Dr Sue Thorvaldson who leads and tutors 
these musicians.  Sue has instilled a love of music in so many of our students over the years and to see these 
children perform with such style, perfection and confidence is a credit to her passion and love of music (and our 
students). 
 
PSSA Grand Finals 
Good luck to BPS Junior Boys Football Team this Friday as they play their grand finals.   
I congratulate all of our winter representatives in netball, football and AFL; you are all winners and we are proud 
of all of your achievements this season.  There is always next year….. 
 
Leggings 
Leggings are not part of Berowra Public School uniform – summer, winter or sport. 
  
Road Safety 
 A number of parents have expressed their concern about the unsafe driving and parking practices of particular 
parents in our community. Some of these practices would incur a penalty and fine being issued should they be 
observed by the police. It is important that student safety is a priority over convenience, trying to save time and 
getting wet. These are not excuses to place other members of our community in danger. I have asked the police 
to assist us in this matter to ensure our children remain safe.  
 
Kindergarten 2017 
If you are intending on enrolling your child in Kindergarten 2017 and have not submitted an enrolment form, 
please complete an enrolment form and forward to the school office. This would greatly assist with school   
planning and determining staffing levels for 2017. 
 
Don’t forget the Father’s Day Breakfast BBQ, Friday 2nd September, between 7am and 9am. 
 

Di Bower 
Principal    
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LIBRARY — The Book Character Parade was wonderful!  The children, parents and teachers did an amazing job!  
The children really got into the spirit of their book character and paraded with pride. Parents, you did a fantastic 
job creating with your children, such a range of amazing costumes!  You could all open a costume selling         
business! 
The teachers too had a fun time with their parody of "Where is the Green Sheep?", ably supported by a some-
what sleepy Principal!  Thank you one and all for your enthusiasm and expertise. 
 
The Trivia afternoon is another wonderful time for the whole school to get together to answer all things literary. 
It is so special to see all the children from K to 6 working together as a team to answer all the questions.  The 
older children are so caring and helpful to the younger ones it is so lovely to see. 
 
The final part of our Book Week celebrations will be the visiting performance for K-6, of an Australian themed 
play called "Fair Dinkum" on the Wednesday 7th September. 
 
Thank you again. 
Jennie Smith and Kelly Lukic 
 
DANCE— On Sunday 14th August our fabulous boys’ dance group performed at the Berowra Woodchop Festival.  
They performed brilliantly entertaining the crowd along with the Rock Band and the Training Band. It was    won-
derful to see so many talented Berowra Public School students representing our school at this local event. Check 
out the photos! 
This term 5B, 5K, K Red and K Yellow have been learning dance with Mrs Lukic. They have been creating their 
own movements and learning many new dances. They will have an end of term performance on Thursday 22nd 
September at 2:45pm. We invite you all to come along and watch.  
On Tuesday 6th September some of the children from Goodstart Preschool will be walking up to our school to 
take part in a dance lesson with Kindergarten. On Tuesday 13th September, KU Preschool will come along for 
their turn. Our Kindergarten students are very excited to teach the preschoolers some of the dances they have 
been learning. I know they are also looking forward to seeing some of their preschool teachers and showing 
them how much they have grown.  
 
Kelly Lukic 
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ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2017ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2017ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2017   
 
Enrolments for Kindergarten are well underway. 
 

If your child or you know of a child ready to start 
school next year make sure they are enrolled.   
 

Berowra Beginners Program commences week 2 next 
term and Kindergarten Orientation Day is on 
Thursday 24th November. 
 

For more information contact the 
school office on 9456 1319.  
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Fun at the Book 

Character Parade 

and the Literary 

Trivia Competition 
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    ITEM PRICE 

Calendars $15 

Family Planners $15 

Pillowcases $20 

Cards (pack of 8) $15 

Diaries, Notebooks & Sketch pads $20 

iPhone Cases $15 

Tea Towels $25 

Art Calendars 
Turn your child’s artwork into one of these 
great products. 
 
View your child’s artwork on the tables outside 
BOOSH between Monday 29th August and Friday 
2nd September from 3.00 to 3.35pm. 
 
Your order and payment needs to be completed 

by Thursday 15th September. 

For any further enquiries contact Tammy –  
0402 464 743 (School Support Group) 
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NOTES YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

Sent 
Out 

Subject Distribution Response 
before  

23/3 Classroom Resources K-6 overdue 

20/7 Year 1 Gymnastics Year 1 4/8 

10/8 Swimming & Water Safety 
Program 

Year 2 & 
some Yr3 

8/9 

17/8 Book Week activity K-6 ASAP 

17/8 State Dance Festival Girls Dance 1/9 

17/8 Hornsby Music Festival Festival 
participants 

30/8 

24/8 Gibberagong EEC Year 3 & 4 Final 3/11 

24/8 BPS Disco K-6 1/9 

Most notes are on the BPS website under  
‘Our School’ tab—’Missed a Note?’  

PBEL Awards 

11 - 24 August 

1S Peter W, Olivia F 

1T Kobe R, Ivy U 

2C Otis H, Baylin G, Skye T, Matt S 

3R Liam J, Emily C, Scott T, Finn F,  
Anneliese K, Jacob B, Zoe D, Javaan A,  
Kiara B 

4P Caitlin J, Sophie W, Imogen B, Lara T 

5K Benjamin B, Daniel C, Mikayla S 

6K Riley B, Harry D 

INTERSCHOOL SPORTINTERSCHOOL SPORT  

  

Grand FinalGrand Final  Friday 26th AugustFriday 26th August    

  12.30pm12.30pm  
  

PSSA Junior FootballPSSA Junior Football  

  

vs Wahroongavs Wahroonga  

atat  

Montview Oval  Montview Oval  --    Field 9 (a side field)Field 9 (a side field)  

MOBILE PHONES AT 
SCHOOL 

 

Parents and students are  
reminded that mobile phones are 
not to be brought to school except in       
exceptional circumstances. 
 

Then the mobile phone must be left at 
the school office before school and   
collected at the end of the school day. 
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Class Awards 

11 - 24 August 

Upcoming Events 

AUGUST  

Sat 27 Bunnings BBQ 

Tues 30 Opera House Choir performance 

SEPTEMBER  

Fri 2 Fathers Day BBQ 
BPS Disco 

Mon 5 Music Festival rehearsal & matinee perf. 

Tues 6 Music Festival evening performance 

Wed 7 Book Week visit K-6 

Fri 9 Berowra Musica 

Mon 12 Area Athletics Carnival 

Tues 13 Canteen pasta lunch special 

Wed 14 State Dance Festival at Seymour Centre 

Wed 21 P&C meeting 7.30pm in staffroom 

Thurs 22 End of term class dance performance 

Fri 23 Last day of term 3 

OCTOBER 

Mon 3 Labour Day Public Holiday 

Mon 10 Staff and Students return for Term 4 

10-21 Special Swim Scheme 

17-3/11 Kindy 2017 Beginners Group 

Tues 25 P&C Fair Mufti Day—PJ’s 

26 or 27 Stage 1 Kalkari excursion (Gibberagong) 
P&C meeting 7.30pm in staffroom 

NOVEMBER 

Sat 12 Berowra Public School Fair 

14-15 Yr 3 Gibberagong camp 

Wed 16 P&C meeting 7.30pm in staffroom 

Thurs 17 Y5 high school experience day 

21-22 Yr 4 Gibberagong camp 

22-23 Yr 3 Gibberagong camp 

28-29 Yr 4 Gibberagong camp 

DECEMBER  

Fri 2 BPS Disco 

Tues 6 K-2 Christmas Concert 10am and 12pm 

Wed 7 Presentation Day K-2 10am, 3-6 12pm 
Helpers Morning Tea 11am 

Mon 12 Year 6 Farewell 

12-13 Yr 3 Gibberagong camp 

Fri 16 Students last day of term 

19-20 Staff Development Days 

KY William H, Ruby P 

1S Luca P, Liliana K 

1T Jonathan B, Jack W 

2C Matthew A, Farrah P 

2P Oliver M, Cooper L, Nancy P, Max M, 
Spencer L, Charlie M 

3R Zach C, Sara H, Harrison B 

4G Alex H, Liam B, Nathan G 

4P Ellora M, Sophia H, Corey S 

5B Lucy T, Bronte L, Ben P 

5K Allisha M, Anna O, Samantha S 

6B Elizabeth G, Louise A, Sophia V 

6K Nene H, Ashkan S, Eliza O 

HAVE YOU CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS or 
CONTACT DETAILS   including your email 
address?   
ARE THERE NEW MEDICAL DETAILS?  
 
Please make sure you advise the school of any changes 
to your details—particularly your phone numbers and 
email address which are used in the case of an        
emergency, as well as changes to your address. 
 

If your child has any medical conditions that you feel we 
should be aware of, please advice us  
immediately. 
 

Phone the school office on 9456 1319 
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Transdev NSW, the bus operator that 
provides our school bus service has asked us to pass on the following message to 
parents. 
 
“One of the more significant changes created by the recent introduction of the School Opal card is the 
need for students to tap on and off when they travel to and from school. 
 
Opal data gathered by tapping on and off is used to determine demands for bus services. If students 
don’t tap on and tap off, services may be cancelled due to the lack of 
recorded patronage. 
 
With this in mind, we ask for your assistance in reminding your students 
that tapping on and off at the beginning and end of each trip is one of 
the conditions of using a School Opal card. 
 
Your assistance helps us ensure we are able to provide the appropriate 
level of service to students.” 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwi7mMP38I_OAhWEE5QKHW-EAoYQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.samtrafiken.se%2F&psig=AFQjCNF4yHerWbY4Locc3C6yEXKEympRow&ust=1469579644555393
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjyvoiC8o_OAhWKi5QKHXrzCPYQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.covenant.nsw.edu.au%2Fen-busroutes.html&bvm=bv.128153897,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNGF5YQQL48N9xXtcw7Up7xbPG11gg&ust
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.ytimg.com%2Fvi%2FjHWZqL-xwrI%2Fmaxresdefault.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DjHWZqL-xwrI&docid=QTOajCgAYwiRtM&tbnid=e8ccCSGq64Ws4M%3A&w=2352&h=1765&safe=strict&bih=972&biw=
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Disclaimer:    Advertisements placed in THE CREST do not reflect an endorsement or 

otherwise by Berowra Public School of that product or service.   

Information in the advertisement is entirely the     responsibility of the advertiser.  
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SCHOOL SUPPORT GROUP SCHOOL SUPPORT GROUP   

FUNDRAISINGFUNDRAISING 

NAME LABELSNAME LABELS  
Please help Berowra Public School raise money when you are buying name labels for 

clothes, school items and lunch boxes etc.  

By using a fundraising code (BPSS) that links to Berowra Public School, the school will  

receive a percentage of the money spent!   

The websites we are registered with are :- 

 

 

 

 

OUR SCHOOL FUNDRAISING CODE IS BPSS 

 

To place an order, create a personal account online and then enter the fundraising code 

BPSS at the checkout/payment section.  The code is the same for both organisations.  

Money raised will go towards school resources and projects. 

 

Thank you 

www.stuckonyou.com.au 

www.brightstarkids.com.au 

http://www.stuckonyou.com.au/
http://www.brightstars.com.au/
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